
“On January 15, 2009,
Your TV is Changing.

For more information:
DTV.gov/Hawaii – or call 541-2389 / 541-2390

Hawaii Digital Television Transition

JANUARY 15, 2009*

On February 17, 2009 analog 
broadcasting will end for full-power 
TV stations. 

This will affect you if you watch free 
over-the-air programming with 
rabbit ear or rooftop antenna.

If you have a TV with a digital tuner, 
you can already receive digital 
broadcasts.  Or, if your TV is 
connected to a paid service like 
cable or satellite, digital 
broadcasting should have no effect 
on your service.  If you have any 
questions, call you provider.

But, if you have an analog TV with 
rabbit ears or rooftop antenna, you 
need to act:

Connect you analog TV to a digital- 
to-analog converter box. Or

Buy a digital television (a TV with a 
built-in-analog converter box, Or

Subscribe to a paid TV service (such 
as cable or  satellite TV).

Are You Ready?”
- FCC Chairman Kevin J. Martin

* Except for the Island of Kauai
(No DTV transition for Kauai residents at this time)
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